

Our colleague has received a silver award!

Merve Oflaz, an English teacher in our school has received a silver award for her blog on the ELT Blogathon held by the British Council. It was an online blogging competition where teachers of English shared their posts about ELT during February. The silver award included a free entrance to the ELT conference at Sabancı University which will be held in June. Here is Merve's blog on the Blogathon: http://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/blogs/merveoflaz

This event has encouraged her to start her personal blog as well. Why don't you visit it? www.merveoflaz.org

Meslektaşımız Gümüş Ödül kazandı!

Okulumuz İngilizce Öğretmenlerinden Merve Oflaz British Council tarafından açılan ELT Blogathon yarışmasında kazandığı gümüş ödül ile Haziran ayında Sabancı Üniversitesi'nde yapılacak ELT Konferansı'na üzretsiz olarak katılabilecek. ELT Blogathon'da İngilizce öğretmenleri Şubat ayıMerve' boyunca İngilizce eğitimi ile ilgili yazılarını bloglarında paylaştılar. İşte Merve'nin blog linki: http://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/blogs/merveoflaz

Bu etkinlikten kişisel blogunu açma cesareti alan Merve'nin blogunu ziyaret etmeye ne dersiniz? www.merveoflaz.org

